Google's Products and Services

*Products and Services for All*

*Description*

*Android Auto *

Android Auto is a mobile app developed by Google to mirror features from an
Android device to a car’s compatible in-dash information and entertainment
head unit.

*Andriod Messages*

Android Messages is the Android’s official app for texting (SMS, MMS) and
chat (RCS). Stay in touch with friends and family, send group texts, and
share your favourite pictures, videos, and audio messages.

*Android OS*

Android is a mobile operating system developed by Google, based on a
modified version of the Linux kernel and other open source software and
designed primarily for touchscreen mobile devices such as smartphones and
tablets.

*Android One*

Android One is a line of smartphones that run the unmodified Android
operating system. It is a hardware and software standard created by Google
intended to provide a consistent user experience and improved security
through frequent updates and Google Play Protect.

*Calendar*

Google Calendar is a time-management and scheduling calendar service
developed by Google. It became available as a limited beta release on April
13, 2006, and exited the beta stage in July 2009.

*Cardboard*

Google Cardboard is a virtual reality platform developed by Google for use
with a head mount for a smartphone.

*Chrome*

Google Chrome is a freeware web browser developed by Google. It was first
released in September 2008, for Microsoft Windows, and was later ported to
Linux, macOS, iOS and Android.

*Chrome Web Store*

The Chrome Web Store is Google’s online store for web applications for
Google Chrome or Google Apps. It was announced at the Google I/O conference
on May 19, 2010, by Vic Gundotra and released on December 6, 2010.

*Chromebook*

A Chromebook is a laptop of a different breed. Instead of Windows 10 or
macOS, Chromebooks run Google’s Chrome OS. These machines are designed to
be used primarily while connected to the Internet, with most applications
and documents living in the cloud.

*Chromecast*

A Chromecast is a device that you plug into your TV’s HDMI port, powered by
a USB cable (included). Using your smartphone or computer as a remote
control, you can use Chromecast to access video content from Netflix,
YouTube, Hulu, the Google Play Store and other services.

*Contacts*

Google Contacts is Google’s contact management tool that is available in
its free email service Gmail, as a standalone service, and as a part of
Google’s business-oriented suite of web apps Google Apps.

*Daydream View*

Daydream is a virtual reality platform developed by Google that is built
into the Android mobile operating system. Compatible phones that follow the
platform’s software and hardware specifications are used in the Google
Daydream View VR headset.

*Docs*

Google Docs, Google Sheets, and Google Slides are a word processor, a
spreadsheet and a presentation program respectively, all part of a free,
web-based software office suite offered by Google within its Google Drive
service.

*Drive*

Google Drive is a file storage and synchronization service developed by
Google. Launched on April 24, 2012, Google Drive allows users to store
files on their servers, synchronize files across devices, and share files.

*Earth*

Google Earth is a computer program that renders a 3D representation of
Earth based on satellite imagery. The program maps the Earth by
superimposing satellite images, aerial photography, and GIS data onto a 3D
globe, allowing users to see cities and landscapes from various angles.

*Finance*

Google Finance was a website launched on March 21, 2006, by Google. The
service featured business and enterprise headlines for many corporations
including their financial decisions and major news events.

*Forms*

Create a new survey on your own or with others at the same time. Choose
from a variety of beautiful, pre-made themes or create your own. Analyze
your results in Google Forms. Free from Google.

*Gboard*

Gboard is a virtual keyboard app developed by Google for Android and iOS
devices. Gboard features Google Search, including web results and
predictive answers, easy searching and sharing of GIF and emoji content, a
predictive typing engine suggesting the next word depending on context, and
multilingual language support.

*Gmail*

Gmail is a free, advertising-supported email service developed by Google.
Users can access Gmail on the web and use third-party programs that
synchronize email content through POP or IMAP protocols.

*Google Alerts*

Google Alerts is a content change detection and notification service,
offered by the search engine company Google. The service sends emails to
the user when it finds new results—such as web pages, newspaper articles,
blogs, or scientific research—that match the user’s search term(s).
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*Google Allo*

Google Allo is an instant messaging mobile app developed by Google for the
Android and iOS mobile operating systems, with a web client available on
Google Chrome, Mozilla Firefox, and Opera.

*Google Cast*

Google Cast is a simple, affordable way to send (or ‘cast’) entertainment
and apps from your phone, tablet or computer to your TV or speakers. It
works on Android phones and tablets, iPhones, iPads and computers and once
it’s set up it’s as simple as pressing a button.

*Google Classroom*

Google Classroom is a free web service developed by Google for schools that
aims to simplify creating, distributing and grading assignments in a
paperless way.

*Google Cloudprint*

Google Cloudroom acts as a communication app where schools can send
information to the parents directly. The parents can respond and interact
with the information as well as contact the school.

*Google Duo*

Google Duo is a video chat mobile app developed by Google, available on the
Android and iOS operating systems. It was announced at Google’s developer
conference on May 18, 2016, and began its worldwide release on August 16,
2016.

*Google Expeditions*

Google Expeditions is a virtual reality teaching tool that lets you lead or
join immersive virtual trips all over the world — get up close with
historical landmarks, dive underwater with sharks, even visit outer space!

*Google Express*

Google Express, formerly Google Shopping Express, is a shopping service
from Google available in some parts of the United States that was launched
on a free trial basis in San Francisco and Silicon Valley in spring 2013.

*Google Fit*

Google Fit is a health-tracking platform developed by Google for the
Android operating system. It is a single set of APIs that blends data from
multiple apps and devices.

*Google Flight*

Google Flights is an online flight booking search service which facilitates
the purchase of airline tickets through third-party suppliers.

*Google Fonts*

Google Fonts is a library of over 800 libre licensed fonts, an interactive
web directory for browsing the library, and APIs for conveniently using the
fonts via CSS and Android.

*Google Groups*

Google Groups is a service from Google that provides discussion groups for
people sharing common interests. The Groups service also provides a gateway
to Usenet newsgroups via a shared user interface.

*Google Home*

Google Home is a brand of smart speakers developed by Google. Google Home
speakers enable users to speak voice commands to interact with services
through Google’s intelligent personal assistant called Google Assistant.

*Google Pay*

Google Pay is a digital wallet platform and online payment system developed
by Google to power in-app and tap-to-pay purchases on mobile devices,
enabling users to make payments with Android phones, tablets or watches.

*Google Play*

Google Play (previously Android Market) is a digital distribution service
operated and developed by Google. It serves as the official app store for
the Android operating system, allowing users to browse and download
applications developed with the Android software development kit (SDK) and
published through Google.

*Google Play Apps*

Play Store is Google’s official pre-installed app store on
Android-certified devices. It provides access to content on the Google Play
Store, including apps, books, magazines, music, movies, and television
programs.

*Google Play Games*

Google Play Games is an online gaming service and software development kit
operated by Google for the Android operating system. It features real-time
multiplayer gaming capabilities, cloud saves, social and public
leaderboards, and achievements.

*Google Play Movies & TV*

Google Play Movies & TV is an online video on demand service operated by
Google. The service offers movies and television shows for purchase or
rental, depending on availability.

*Google Play Music*

Google Play Music is a music and podcast streaming service and online music
locker operated by Google. The service was announced on May 10, 2011, and
after a six-month, invitation-only beta period, it was publicly launched on
November 16.

*Google Play Newsstand*

Google Play Newsstand is a news aggregator and digital newsstand service
operated by Google. … Content can be read on a dedicated Newsstand section
of the Google Play website or through the mobile apps for Android and iOS.
Offline download and reading are supported by the mobile apps.

*Google Now*

Google Now was a feature of Google Search offering predictive cards with
information and daily updates in the Google app for Android and iOS. Google
Now proactively delivered information to users to predict information they
may need.

*Google Store*

Google Store is Google’s official pre-installed app store on
Android-certified devices. It provides access to content on the Google Play
Store, including apps, books, magazines, music, movies, and television
programs.
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*Google Streetview*

Google Street View is a technology featured in Google Maps and Google Earth
that provides panoramic views from positions along many streets in the
world.

*Google Wifi*

Google Wifi is a new type of home Wi-Fi system that replaces your
traditional router and provides seamless, reliable Wi-Fi coverage
throughout your home.

*Google for Education*

Google for Education is an ecology of digital tools from Google designed to
host and distribute digital documents, communication, and collaboration
through cloud-based technology.

*Google+*

Google Plus (stylized as Google+) is an Internet-based social network that
is owned and operated by Google. The service, Google’s fourth foray into
social networking, experienced strong growth in its initial years, although
usage statistics have varied, depending on how the service is defined.

*Hangouts*

Google Hangouts is a communication platform developed by Google which
includes messaging, video chat, SMS and VOIP features.

*Inbox by Gmail*

Inbox by Gmail is an email service developed by Google. Announced in
limited invitation-only basis on October 22, 2014, it was officially
released to the public on May 28, 2015.

*Keep*

Google Keep is a note-taking service developed by Google. Launched on March
20, 2013, Google Keep is available on the web and has mobile apps for the
Android and iOS mobile operating systems.

*Maps*

Google Maps is a web mapping service developed by Google. It offers
satellite imagery, street maps, 360° panoramic views of streets, real-time
traffic conditions, and route planning for travelling by foot, car,
bicycle, or public transportation.

*News*

Google News is a free news aggregator provided and operated by Google,
selecting news from thousands of news websites. A beta version was launched
in September 2002 and released officially in January 2006.

*Photos*

Google Photos is a photo sharing and storage service developed by Google.
It was announced in May 2015 and spun out from Google+, the company’s
social network.

*Picasa*

Picasa is a free online photo-sharing tool provided by Google. Once a user
downloads Picasa, it automatically locates photos on the user’s PC and
moves them to Picasa. The program then allows users to edit photos, compile
and organize albums and share photos online.

*Project Fi*

Project Fi is a mobile virtual network operator by Google, providing phone,
messaging and data services using both Wi-Fi and cellular networks
belonging to Sprint, T-Mobile, U.S. Cellular, and Three.

*Scholar*

Google Scholar is a freely accessible web search engine that indexes the
full text or metadata of scholarly literature across an array of publishing
formats and disciplines.

*Search*

Google Search, commonly referred to as Google Web Search or simply Google,
is a web search engine developed by Google. It is the most-used search
engine on the World Wide Web, handling more than three billion searches
each day. As of February 2016, it is the most used search engine in the US
with 64.0% market share.

*Sheets*

Create a new spreadsheet and edit with others at the same time — from your
computer, phone or tablet. Get stuff done with or without an internet
connection. Use Sheets to edit Excel files. Free from Google.

*Sites*

Google Sites is a structured wiki- and Web page-creation tool offered by
Google as part of the G Suite productivity suite. The goal of Google Sites
is for anyone to be able to create a team-oriented site where multiple
people can collaborate and share files.

*Slides*

Create a new presentation and edit with others at the same time. Get stuff
done with or without an internet connection. Use Slides to edit PowerPoint
files. Free from Google.

*Tez*

Tez is a mobile payments service by Google, targeted at users in India. It
operates atop the Unified Payments Interface, developed by the National
Payments Corporation of India. It can be used where UPI payments are
accepted.

*Tilt Brush*

Tilt Brush is a room scale 3D painting virtual reality application
developed and published by Google. The software was released for Microsoft
Windows on April 5, 2016.

*Translate*

Google Translate is a free multilingual machine translation service
developed by Google, to translate the text. It offers a website interface,
mobile apps for Android and iOS, and an API that helps developers build
browser extensions and software applications.

*Trips*

Google Trips simply gathers your travel information from Gmail and Inbox,
then organizes it automatically. Plus, the entire app is available offline,
so you can see your info wherever you are.
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*Voice*

Google Voice is a telephony service that provides call forwarding and
voicemail services, voice and text messaging, as well as the U.S. and
international call termination for Google Account customers in the U.S. and
Canada.

*Waze*

Waze is GPS navigation software that works on smartphones and tablets with
GPS support and provides turn-by-turn navigation information and
user-submitted travel times and route details while downloading
location-dependent information over a mobile telephone network.

*Wear OS by Google*

Wear OS, previously known as Android Wear, is a version of Google’s Android
operating system designed for smartwatches and other wearables.

*YouTube*

YouTube is an American video-sharing website headquartered in San Bruno,
California. The service was created by three former PayPal employees—Chad
Hurley, Steve Chen, and Jawed Karim—in February 2005. Google bought the
site in November 2006 for US$1.65 billion; YouTube now operates as one of
Google’s subsidiaries.

*YouTube Gaming*

YouTube Gaming keeps you connected to the games, players, and culture that
matter to you. Featuring videos and live streams with chat — including lets
plays, reviews, speedruns, trailers, and more from your favourite gamers
and publishers — you can explore the games you care about more deeply than
ever before.

*YouTube Kids*

YouTube Kids is an app on the Google Play Store and the iOS App Store. The
app’s purpose is to provide a family-friendly version of YouTube for
younger children, with parental control features and video filters.

*YouTube TV*

YouTube TV is a live TV streaming service with major broadcast and popular
cable networks. YouTube Red gives you a premium music experience and
uninterrupted YouTube—ad-free, offline, and in the background.
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*Products and Services for Business*

*Description*

*AdMob*

AdMob is Google’s advertising platform for promoting and monetizing mobile
applications. Similar to MoPub, it allows application developers to promote
their applications through in-app ads, monetize their applications by
enabling in-app advertising, and provides intelligent insights into Google
Analytics.

*AdSense*

Google AdSense is a program run by Google that allows publishers in the
Google Network of content sites to serve automatic text, image, video, or
interactive media advertisements, that are targeted to site content and
audience.

*AdWords*

Google AdWords is an online advertising service developed by Google, where
advertisers pay to display brief advertising copy, product listings, and
video content within the Google ad network to web users.

*AdWords Express*

Google AdWords Express is an advertising product that automatically manages
your online ads, without the need for daily management or tasks. Your
potential customers already search Google for the products and services
that you offer.

*Analytics*

Google Analytics is a freemium web analytics service offered by Google that
tracks and reports website traffic. Google launched the service in November
2005 after acquiring Urchin.

*Blogger*

Blogger is a blog-publishing service that allows multi-user blogs with
time-stamped entries. It was developed by Pyra Labs, which was bought by
Google in 2003. Generally, the blogs are hosted by Google at a subdomain of
blogspot.com.

*Digital Unlocked*

Digital Unlocked. Digital Unlocked is an initiative by Google in
collaboration with the Indian School of Business and Ministry of
Electronics and Information Technology to promote digital awareness and to
help small-scale businesses and startups to go digital in India.

*DoubleClick by Google*

DoubleClick Ad Exchange is a real-time marketplace partnered with the
Google Display Network for buying and selling advertising. It represents
another market for advertisers to bid on display advertising across the
Internet.

*FeedBurner*

FeedBurner is Google’s RSS feed management service that many bloggers
relied upon several years ago. FeedBurner hasn’t seen any features or
updates for as long as we can remember. FeedBurner API was taken down. They
also retired the Adsense for Feeds feature.

*Firebase*

Firebase is a mobile and web application development platform developed by
Firebase, Inc. in 2011, then acquired by Google in 2014. Firebase helps you
develop high-quality apps and grow your business. Each product works
independently, and they work even better together.

*Flutter*

Flutter is Google’s mobile UI framework for crafting high-quality native
interfaces on iOS and Android in record time. Flutter works with existing
code, is used by developers and organizations around the world, and is free
and open source.

*G Suite*

G Suite is a brand of cloud computing, productivity and collaboration
tools, software and products developed by Google, first launched on August
28, 2006, as “Google Apps for Your Domain”. G Suite is a set of intelligent
apps including Gmail, Docs, Drive and Calendar to connect the people in
your company, no matter where in the world they are.

*Google Cloud Platform*

Google Cloud Platform, offered by Google, is a suite of cloud computing
services that run on the same infrastructure that Google uses internally
for its end-user products, such as Google Search and YouTube.

*Google Domains*

Google Domains is a domain registration service offered by Google, which
publicly launched in the United States on January 13, 2015. It is currently
in the Beta stage.

*Google Enterprise Search*

Google Enterprise Search. Google Enterprise Search helps employees and
customers find what they need, fast. It’s easy to use and manage so you can
put your data back to work.

*Google Manufacturer Center*

Manufacturer Center allows manufacturers to provide better and more
accurate information about their products to improve the shopping
experience on Google.com, Google Shopping, and other Google services.

*Google Merchant Center*

Google Merchant Center is a tool which helps you to upload your product
listings for use with Google Shopping, Google Product Ads, and Google
Commerce Search.

*Google My Business*

Google My Business is a free and easy-to-use tool for businesses and
organizations to manage their online presence across Google, including
Search and Maps. By verifying and editing your business information, you
can both help customers find you and tell them the story of your business.

*Google Surveys*

Google Surveys is a business product by Google that facilitates customized
market research. The product was designed by Google as an alternative to
internet paywalls for websites that publish content.

*Google Tag Manager*

Google Tag Manager is a tag management system created by Google to manage
JavaScript and HTML tags used for tracking and analytics on websites.

*Google Trends*

Google Trends is a public web facility of Google Inc., based on Google
Search, that shows how often a particular search term is entered relative
to the total search volume across various regions of the world, and in
various languages.

*Google Web Designer*

Google Web Designer is a program for Windows, Mac and Linux from Google for
creating interactive HTML5 ads and other HTML5 content. It offers a GUI
with common design tools, such as a Text tool that integrates with Google
Web Fonts, a Shapes tool, a Pen tool, and 3D tools.
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*Local Inventory Ads*

Local inventory ads showcase your products and store information to nearby
shoppers searching with Google. When shoppers click your ad, they arrive on
a Google-hosted page for your store, called the local storefront.

*reCAPTCHA*

reCAPTCHA is a free service that protects your site from spam and abuse. It
uses advanced risk analysis techniques to tell humans and bots apart. With
the new API, a significant number of your valid human users will pass the
reCAPTCHA challenge without having to solve a CAPTCHA.

*Search Console*

Google Search Console is a no-charge web service by Google for webmasters.
It allows webmasters to check indexing status and optimize visibility of
their websites. As of May 20, 2015, Google rebranded Google Webmaster Tools
as Google Search Console.
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